
From: Eric Fergusson 

Date: Sat, 31 Aug 2024, 09:30 

Subject: Palm tree removal back garden 

   

Good morning Jake  

  

A little over two years ago, during COVID, I got permission to remove a palm 

tree from my back garden, at 42 chetwynd road. I submitted the request, as 

the tree is now over two stories tall, in a garden that is five metres by five 

metres, and it presents a risk of damage to both our and neighbouring 

properties. 

Unfortunately, due to COVID, I was unable to find a contractor to remove it. 

Over the  subsequent months, I have been distracted by the day to day, but 

now realise that this really is a task I need to get completed.  

I have noted that the original approval is now expired, and I wanted to 

request it to be reapproved. Can you assist? 

I've attached am image of the tree for your records.  

  

Many thanks 

  

Eric 

 


